
 

 
 

 
28th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Y5 London Trip – Wednesday 28th June 2023 
 
Following on from last year’s successful trip to London we are looking at booking our Year 5 class on a similar experience 
to London on Wednesday 28th June.  We will leave school at 6.30am (children to be in school for 6.30am prompt) and 
will return to school at approximately 9.30-10pm. 
 
As part of this visit, we will be visiting The London Eye, having a bus tour of London and watching Matilda the Musical in 
the West End. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch (please ensure there are no glass bottles or fizzy drinks).  Please could you also 
ensure your child has a drink of water, all placed in a backpack.  We will purchase a small warm evening meal on the 
journey home which is included in the cost. 
 
If you have already ordered a hot school meal for your child on this day, please remember to phone Ideal School Meals on 
01522 246424 and cancel it, in order to receive a refund or exchange for a packed lunch.  If you would like Ideal School 
Meals to provide a packed lunch, you will need to place an order through Ideal School Meals before Monday 19th June. 
 
As this is an educational visit we ask that you make a voluntary contribution of £83.00 towards the cost of travel and 
entry fee for this trip.  We appreciate that this is a voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient contributions 
are received, this visit may not be able to proceed.  We have set up the option to pay for this trip online via your 
ParentPay account, (we cannot accept cash payments).   We have also given you the option to pay in instalments if you 
wish. 
 
Payment Guide - you can choose to pay in full, or by regular monthly instalments: 
 

1. A deposit of £30.00 is required by Friday 14th April. 
2. A second payment of £30.00 must be made by Friday 12th May. 
3. A third payment of £23.00 must be made by Friday 2nd June. 

 
If you require assistance using your ParentPay account please contact the school office.  Should this present any problems 
please have a word with me as soon as possible.  Your support in using ParentPay will help the school enormously.  
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please notify your child’s teacher and administer anti-sickness medication 
before arriving at school.  
 
Please click on the link below and complete the online form to give parental permission for your child to attend 
this trip.  Please reply by Friday 31st March, thank you.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/iwMNvF4nSj 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Sutton 
Y5 Class Teacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/iwMNvF4nSj

